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Police will mount an operation for the upcoming parliament sitting next 
week 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) will mount an operation for the next 
parliament sitting next week. 
  
Police Officers will conduct proactive patrols and do some road checks in some parts of the 
Honiara City. 
  
A good number of police officers will be involved in this parliament sitting. This includes 
Police officers from Honiara, Guadalcanal and Officers at Rove PHQ. 
  
On this note, I appeal to all good citizens and the public of Solomon Islands to observe the 
upcoming parliament sitting with respect.  The RSIPF aims to provide a safe and secure 
sitting of parliament. 
  
Let our parliamentarian leaders do their mandated obligation and kindly ask the business 
houses, schools and the good citizens of this country to do business as usual. 

//End// 

 

 

Media inquiries 

 

RSIPF Media Unit:  

24016 or 23800 Ext 239 

 

Email: 

rsipf.media@rsipf.gov.sb 

 

 

The Royal Solomon Islands Police Force (RSIPF) was established in 

1954.  Its mission is ‘To provide a safe and peaceful Solomon Islands 

by strengthening relationships with the community’.  The RSIPF 

strive to provide efficient and effective policing services for the 

Solomon Islands and expect RSIPF officers to adhere to the RSIPF 

values. 

 

For ongoing news and information, please go to www.rsipf.gov.sb 

Follow us on Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/rsipf 
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